
 
Woodlands South Homeowners ANNUAL MEETING Minutes 

Tuesday  March 18, 2008 
7:30pm @ Northville Township Hall 

 
Board Members Present:    Paul Fredrick, Steve Hamilton,  Duane Redick 
Absent:  Sandeep Khatiwala & Julie Gutzmann 
 
Homeowners Attending:  Will Hayes, Derek Fan, Cindy Harbin, Rose Peralta, Cindy 
Robinette, Bev & Mike Romanowski, Babitha Pelluru. 
Absent:  66 non-board properties not represented.   (Note: 78 total properties in sub) 
 
 March General Mtg 
 
• The board presented the 2007 summary and the plans for 2008.  Financial Update is 

included.   See Attached .ppt file on the Neighborhood Website. 
 
New Officers 
 
• Cindy Harbin volunteered for President, replacing Paul Fredrick. 
 
• Derek Fan volunteered for Treasure, replacing Julie Gutzmann.  
 
• Will Hayes volunteered for 1 year, thereby taking over for Sander Khatiwala 

who resigned as a board member.  
 
• In addition,  Rose Peralta and Bev Romanowski volunteered to assist with 

planning of the Neighborhood Activities for 1 year.   (Non voting assistant board 
members.) 

 
Planned 2008 Activities  
 
• Spring Cleanup – End of April  
• Neighborhood Picnic – Summer  
• Rose Peralta and Bev Romanowski to assist  
 
NEXT MEETING 
 
A meeting will be held in early April to provide for transition of the new board 
members.    

dkr 2/24/2008 


